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approach 
 
 
Dear all, 
  
We are honored to invite all those interested in attending the I 
BioAnthropological Meeting: a multidisciplinary approach, which  will take 
place on the  31st of May and 1st of June, 2013, at the Department of Life 
Sciences (former Anthropology) of the Faculty of  Sciences and Technology of 
the University of Coimbra (DCV-FCTUC). This meeting is already supported 
by the Department itself, as well as by the Research Centre for Anthropology 
and Health (CIAS) and the Group of Studies in Human Evolution (GEEvH). 
  
The I BAM is the first event of international scope in the field of biological 
anthropology fully organized by students, to be held in Portugal. The idea of this 
encounter arises from the urge to be closely involved in the practical 
applicability of the knowledge intersection, at the specific level of Biological 
Anthropology. This meeting aims to present the latest research that has been 
developed in several areas of this field, highlighting specific themes, such as 
Forensic Anthropology, Population Genetics, Human Ecology, Primatology, 
Human Evolution and Anthropology of Past Populations. 
  
The I BAM also intends to give students and/or researchers the opportunity to 
expose their work, either by oral or poster presentations. 
  
  
For further information about the Programme, the registration process, and the 
Meeting itself, please visit the website and our Facebook page: 
  
http://bioanthropmeeting.yolasite.com/ 
  
https://www.facebook.com/IBioanthropologicalMeeting 
  
 
If you have any question, please let us know. 
  
  
We will be waiting for you! 
  
 
Kind Regards 
The Organizing Committee 
  
  
  
* We would be very pleased if you could help us to publicize this meeting by 
forward this email to everyone you know that might be interested. Thank you. 
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